
WORKSHOP &
SIMPLY SOCIAL DANCE

Saturday 28th September
Knott Memorial Hall, Heddon on the Wall

Whether you are still at school, or your school days were some time ago, 
September remains the perfect time to start something new. 

Join us at our workshop and simply social dance to sample Scottish country 
dancing. 

Suitable for all, whether you have no experience, are from another dance form, 
or returning after a break. All ages welcome

During the workshop, our teachers will make sure that you have the skills 
needed for the evening’s dance.

Tea and coffee will be available at both events, as well as an unsupervised room 
for non-dancers/ children to use during the workshop. Between 5 and 7pm there 

will be a space for eating packed teas or you can go to one of the local 
pubs/restaurants.

We recommend you wear dance shoes or soft comfortable trainers.

Learn Scottish dancing workshop: 2-5pm. £5
Simply social dance: 7-10pm. £8 members / £11 non members

Attend both for only £12 

For more information:
@rscdsnewcastleunpontyne @Rscds_Newcastle

www.rscds-newcastle.org


